Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Social Media Policy
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

1.
Please provide me with a copy of your authority’s Social Media Policy (for employees) or equivalent and the date it was adopted

Answer: Employees use of social media is covered in the code of conduct.  Social media was explicitly mentioned in the code of conduct for employees on 1 July 2013.  It was then updated in November 2013.  See attached policy (section 7.1). 
2.
Please provide me with a list of the Social Media accounts managed by your authority

Please see attached document highlighting profiles currently operating across the council.
3.
Please detail training offered to staff on the use of social media
The requirements of the employee Code of Conduct, including use of social media, is covered as part of the induction process for new staff.  The Council’s Digital Media Team provide advice, guidance and run bespoke training and briefing sessions on the use of social media platforms, planning, tactics and evaluation dependent on the specific requirements of the service.  This is supplemented by information and guidance on the staff intranet.
4.
Please state how many people in your organisation have been disciplined as a result of social media policy breaches during calendar years 2011-2015

2011 – 9

2012 – 5

2013 – 8

2014 – 14

2015 – 19   
The numbers above are all disciplinaries which have been categorised as generic misuse of IT.  This can cover a range of issues not just related to incidents involving social media it could also include for example misuse of e-mail.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
